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Kindly say, the black beauty macmillan collector s library band 1 is
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Women of the Harlem Renaissance Marissa Constantinou 2022-09-15 The Harlem
Renaissance was a cultural movement that saw an explosion of Black art, music
and writing, yet few female creatives are remembered alongside their male
counterparts. Part of the Macmillan Collector’s Library; a series of stunning,
clothbound, pocket-sized classics with gold foiled edges and ribbon markers.
These beautiful books make perfect gifts or a treat for any book lover. Women
of the Harlem Renaissance is edited by Marissa Constantinou and introduced by
Professor Kate Dossett. Exploring subjects from love, loss and motherhood to
jazz, passing and Jim Crow law, the poems and stories collected in this
anthology celebrate the women of colour at the heart of the movement. Alice
Dunbar-Nelson parades through New Orleans in ‘A Carnival Jangle’ whilst Carrie
Williams Clifford takes to Fifth Avenue in ‘Silent Protest Parade’, and Nella
Larsen seeks a mother’s protection in ‘Sanctuary’. Showcasing popular authors
alongside writers you might discover for the first time, this collection of
daring and disruptive writing encapsulates early twentieth-century America in
surprising and beautiful ways.
The Children's Classics Collection Various Authors 2018-09-10 Abridged and
retold in modern English by respected children's authors, this collection of
sixteen classic stories makes them accessible to readers as young as six, while
retaining all the charm, atmosphere, and sense of adventure that made the
original tales world-famous. These dramatic, easy-to-follow stories, charmingly
illustrated with verve and humour by specially commissioned artists, deserve to
find a home on every child's bookshelf. Included in this boxed set: 1. Alice in
Wonderland 2. Treasure Island 3. The Wizard of Oz 4. The Jungle Book 5. The
Secret Garden 6. Robin Hood 7. Peter Pan 8. Heidi 9. Anne of Green Gables 10.
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Little Women 11. Black Beauty 12. The Call of the Wild 13. Robinson Crusoe 14.
Wind in the Willows 15. Tom Sawyer 16. Oliver Twist
The Great Gatsby F. Scott Fitzgerald 2021-04-27 The Great Gatsby (1925) is a
novel by F. Scott Fitzgerald. Published at the height of Fitzgerald’s career as
a leading writer of American fiction, The Great Gatsby was reviewed poorly by
contemporary critics, but has since been recognized as a groundbreaking work
for its vision of American decadence and decay. Adapted into several
influential films and adored by generations of readers and writers, The Great
Gatsby is not only Fitzgerald’s crowning achievement, but one of the finest
novels ever written. Nick Carraway is a young veteran and Yale graduate who
moves to New York in search of work. He rents a bungalow on Long Island next
door to the extravagant mansion of Jay Gatsby, a magnanimous millionaire with a
mysterious past. There, he reconnects with his distant cousin Daisy and her
husband Tom Buchanan, a flagrant philanderer who brings Nick to the city in
order to spend time with Myrtle, his impoverished mistress. Soon, he receives
an invitation to a party at the Gatsby mansion, where he gets terribly drunk
and meets his neighbor, who swears they served together in the Great War. As
time goes by, the two begin a tenuous friendship bolstered by stories of the
war and a mutual fondness for alcohol. When Nick discovers that Gatsby and
Daisy have a complicated history with one another, he starts to question not
only the nature of his neighbor’s kindness, but his own desire to make it big
in New York. The Great Gatsby is a tragic tale of ambition and romance set in
the Roaring Twenties, a decade born from war and lost to economic disaster.
With a beautifully designed cover and professionally typeset manuscript, this
new edition of F. Scott Fitzgerald’s The Great Gatsby is a classic work of
American literature reimagined for modern readers.
The Importance of Being Earnest and Other Plays Oscar Wilde 2014-07-21 Enriched
Classics offer readers accessible editions of great works of literature
enhanced by helpful notes and commentary. Each book includes educational tools
alongside the text, enabling students and readers alike to gain a deeper and
more developed understanding of the writer and their work. Wilde’s classic
comedy of manners, The Importance of Being Earnest, a satire of Victorian
social hypocrisy and considered Wilde’s greatest dramatic achievement, and his
other popular plays—Lady Windermere’s Fan, An Ideal Husband, and
Salome—challenged contemporary notions of sex and sensibility, class and
cultural identity. Enriched Classics enhance your engagement by introducing and
explaining the historical and cultural significance of the work, the author’s
personal history, and what impact this book had on subsequent scholarship. Each
book includes discussion questions that help clarify and reinforce major themes
and reading recommendations for further research. Read with confidence.
American Classics Collection 2019
The Time Machine + The Invisible Man + The War of the Worlds (3 Unabridged
Science Fiction Classics) H. G. Wells 2013-05-01 The time machine (1895)
follows its scientist narrator on an incredible journey that takes him finally
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to Earth's last moments--and perhaps his own.
Sanditon, Lady Susan, & The History of England Jane Austen 2016-07-14 Sanditon,
Lady Susan, & The History of England: The Juvenilia and Shorter Works of Jane
Austen is a rare collection and a must for all Jane-ites. Part of the Macmillan
Collector’s Library; a series of stunning, clothbound, pocket sized classics
with gold foiled edges and ribbon markers. These beautiful books make perfect
gifts or a treat for any book lover. This edition features an introduction by
Kathryn White. Representing what Richard Church regarded as Jane Austen's
literary work-basket, this collection contains not only her hilarious History
of England, illustrated by her favourite sister Cassandra, but the unfinished
Sanditon, the novel of her maturity on which she was working at her death, aged
forty-two. Also included are the two epistolary novels, Lady Susan and Love and
Friendship [sic], and other, shorter works: ‘The Watsons’, ‘Catharine’, ‘Lesley
Castle’, ‘Evelyn’, ‘Frederic and Elfrida’, ‘Jack and Alice’, ‘Edgar and Emma’,
‘Henry and Eliza’ and ‘The Three Sisters’.
Collected Poems W B Yeats 2016-07-14 As well as being one of the major literary
figures of the twentieth century and the recipient of the 1923 Nobel Prize for
Literature, William Butler Yeats (1865-1939) is the greatest lyric poet that
Ireland has produced. Part of the Macmillan Collector’s Library; a series of
stunning, clothbound, pocket sized classics with gold foiled edges and ribbon
markers. These beautiful books make perfect gifts or a treat for any book
lover. This edition features an illuminating introduction by author and
academic Dr Robert Mighall. Yeats’ early work includes the beguiling 'When You
are Old', 'The Cloths of Heaven' and 'The Lake Isle of Innisfree' but,
unusually for a poet, Yeats's later works, including 'Parnell's Funeral',
surpass even those of his youth. All are present in this volume, which
reproduces the 1933 edition of W. B. Yeats's Collected Poems.
Best Fairy Tales Hans Christian Andersen 2016-10-11 Hans Christian Andersen was
the profoundly imaginative writer and storyteller who revolutionized literature
for children. He gave us the now standard versions of some traditional fairy
tales - with an anarchic twist - but many of his most famous tales sprang
directly from his imagination. The thirty stories here range from exuberant
early works such as 'The Tinderbox' and 'The Emperor's New Clothes' through
poignant masterpieces such as 'The Little Mermaid', 'The Little Match Girl' and
'The Ugly Duckling', to more subversive later tales such as 'The Ice Maiden'
and 'The Dryad'. Uniquely inventive and vivacious in style and with deep
insight into children's points of view, Andersen established a new genre in
literature. This is the classic translation by Jean Hersholt and is illustrated
by various artists, with an afterword by Ned Halley. Designed to appeal to the
booklover, Macmillan Collector's Library is a series of beautifully bound
hardback gift editions of much loved classic titles. Bound in real cloth,
printed on high quality paper, and featuring ribbon markers and gilt edges,
Macmillan Collector's Library are books to love and treasure.
He: Shorter Writings of Franz Kafka Franz Kafka 2022-02-22 A new selection of
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Franz Kafka’s shorter fiction and nonfiction work, selected and with a preface
by Book of Numbers author Joshua Cohen. “Being asked to write about Kafka is
like being asked to describe the Great Wall of China by someone who’s standing
just next to it. The only honest thing to do is point.” —Joshua Cohen, from his
foreword to He: Shorter Writings of Franz Kafka This is a Kafka emergency kit,
a congregation of the brief, the minor works that are actually major. Joshua
Cohen has produced a frame that refuses distinctions between what is a story, a
letter, a workplace memo, and a diary entry, also including popular favorites
like The Bucket Rider, The Penal Colony, and The Burrow. Here we see Kafka’s
preoccupations in writing about animals, messiah variations, food, and
exercise, each in his signature style. Cohen’s selection emphasizes the stately
structure of utterly coherent logic within an utterly incoherent and illogical
world, showing how Kafka harnessed the humblest grammar to metamorphic power,
until the predominant effect ceases to be the presence of an unreliable
narrator but the absence of the universe’s only reliable narrator—God.
The Call of the Wild Jack London 1912
Food for Thought Annie Gray 2020-04-23 A delicious anthology of classic food
writing to satisfy every palate, this gorgeous book will delight food lovers
everywhere. Part of the Macmillan Collector’s Library; a series of stunning
pocket size classics. These beautiful books make perfect gifts or a treat for
any book lover. This edition is edited and introduced by food historian,
lecturer and broadcaster Annie Gray. From ancient times to today’s celebrity
chefs, people have always been inspired to write about food. In this delectable
collection, Food for Thought, food historian Annie Gray has chosen an array of
material to entertain and inspire. The variety is impressive – from lavish
feasts in classical times to street food of pea soup and eels in 19th century
London, and from how to find food on a desert island to meat free meals by
Agnes Jekyll. Brimming with satire on Victorian etiquette, intriguing recipes
through the centuries and culinary advice from cooks and hosts, there is so
much here to enjoy.
The Girl Who Fell Beneath the Sea Axie Oh 2022-02-22 A New York Times
Bestseller! Axie Oh's The Girl Who Fell Beneath the Sea is an enthralling
feminist retelling of the classic Korean folktale "The Tale of Shim Cheong,"
perfect for fans of Wintersong, Uprooted, and Miyazaki’s Spirited Away. Deadly
storms have ravaged Mina’s homeland for generations. Floods sweep away entire
villages, while bloody wars are waged over the few remaining resources. Her
people believe the Sea God, once their protector, now curses them with death
and despair. In an attempt to appease him, each year a beautiful maiden is
thrown into the sea to serve as the Sea God’s bride, in the hopes that one day
the “true bride” will be chosen and end the suffering. Many believe that Shim
Cheong, the most beautiful girl in the village—and the beloved of Mina’s older
brother Joon—may be the legendary true bride. But on the night Cheong is to be
sacrificed, Joon follows Cheong out to sea, even knowing that to interfere is a
death sentence. To save her brother, Mina throws herself into the water in
Cheong’s stead. Swept away to the Spirit Realm, a magical city of lesser gods
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and mythical beasts, Mina seeks out the Sea God, only to find him caught in an
enchanted sleep. With the help of a mysterious young man named Shin—as well as
a motley crew of demons, gods and spirits—Mina sets out to wake the Sea God and
bring an end to the killer storms once and for all. But she doesn’t have much
time: A human cannot live long in the land of the spirits. And there are those
who would do anything to keep the Sea God from waking... Praise for The Girl
Who Fell Beneath the Sea: An ABA Indie Bestseller "On every page I found
something marvelous and new, and I was eager to keep reading because I wanted
to further explore this wondrous new world." —The New York Times "A beautiful,
mesmerizing retelling I wish I’d had when I was growing up. ... A heartfelt
tale that I will be recommending for years to come." —Elizabeth Lim, New York
Times-bestselling author of Six Crimson Cranes "A clever, creative, and
exquisitely written tale of sacrifice, love, and fate." —Stephanie Garber, New
York Times-bestselling author of Caraval
The Water-babies Charles Kingsley 1895 A Victorian tale in which Tom, a sooty
little chimney sweep with a great longing to be clean, is stolen by fairies and
turned into a water-baby.
Sense and sensibility, and Persuasion Jane Austen 1857
The Country Child Alison Uttley 2016-10-21 Originally published in 1931, this
is a fictionalized account of author Alison Uttley’s childhood experiences at
her family farm home in Castletop, near Cromford.
The Art of Solitude Zachary Seager 2020-04-23 In a world where we’re more
connected than ever, why is it that we’re also more lonely? Dip into this
anthology of classic writing to reclaim the pleasure of your own company. Part
of the Macmillan Collector’s Library; a series of stunning pocket size
classics. These beautiful books make perfect gifts or a treat for any book
lover. This edition is edited and introduced by writer and academic, Zachary
Seager. The Art of Solitude shows some of the myriad ways in which people
throughout history have understood their experiences of solitary life, or have
counselled others to benefit from solitude. It contains poetry, essays,
autobiographical pieces and short stories from writers such as Virginia Woolf,
Edgar Allen Poe, Emily Dickinson and Ralph Waldo Emerson. These diverse works
can teach us how to think in freedom, how to enjoy a profound inner life and
how best to cope with the fact that, as the novelist Joseph Conrad put it, we
live, as we dream – alone. Above all, they show how we might truly connect with
ourselves and, in the process, how we can meaningfully connect with those
around us, including the earth itself. Looked at in this way, solitude is
always focused both outward and inward, towards the self and towards the world.
The cure for loneliness is, in the end, the art of solitude.
Directory of Publishing 2010 2009-10-13 Now in its 35th edition, and compiled
in association with the Publishers Association, this is the most authoritative,
detailed trade directory available for the United Kingdom and the Republic of
Ireland, listing over 900 book publishers. Comprehensive entries include, where
black-beauty-macmillan-collector-s-library-band-1

5/11

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on November 29, 2022 by guest

available: - full contact details including addresses and websites - details of
distribution and sales and marketing agents - key personnel - listing of main
fields of activity - information on annual turnover, numbers of new titles and
numbers of employees - ISBN prefixes including those for imprints and series details of trade association membership - information on overseas
representation - details of associated and parent companies. In addition to the
detailed entries on publishers, the Directory offers in-depth coverage of the
wider UK book trade and lists organizations associated with the book trade:
packagers, authors' agents, trade and allied associations and services.
Detailed Appendices and Indexes include publishers classified by field of
speciality; ISBN prefix numbers; names of key personnel; publishers' imprints;
agents and associations; publishers by postcode. The directory is also
available to purchase as an online resource, for more information and a free
preview please visit www.continuumbooks.com/directoryofpublishing
The Story Collector Kristin O'Donnell Tubb 2018-08-28 "For every book lover who
fantasized about getting locked in the library overnight, The Story Collector
is a dream come true!" —New York Times-bestselling author Alan Gratz In the
tradition of E. L. Konisburg, this middle-grade mystery adventure is inspired
by the real life of Viviani Joffre Fedeler, born and raised in the New York
Public Library. The Story Collector by Kristin O'Donnell Tubb is a middle-grade
historical fiction inspired by the real life of Viviani Fedeler. Eleven-yearold Viviani Fedeler has spent her whole life in the New York Public Library.
She knows every room by heart, except the ones her father keeps locked. When
Viviani becomes convinced that the library is haunted, new girl Merit Mubarak
makes fun of her. So Viviani decides to play a harmless little prank, roping
her older brothers and best friend Eva to help out. But what begins as a joke
quickly gets out of hand, and soon Viviani and her friends have to solve two
big mysteries: Is the Library truly haunted? And what happened to the expensive
new stamp collection? It's up to Viviani, Eva, and Merit (reluctantly) to find
out.
White Fang
Standing Her Ground Harriet Sanders 2022-02-17 All the stories in Standing Her
Ground have been chosen to celebrate the skill, the passion and achievements of
women writers spanning one hundred years of innovation. Part of the Macmillan
Collector’s Library; a series of stunning, clothbound, pocket-sized classics
with gold foiled edges and ribbon markers. These beautiful books make perfect
gifts or a treat for any book lover. This edition is edited by Harriet Sanders.
Edith Wharton was the first woman to win a Pulitzer Prize for literature.
Writer and activist Alice Dunbar Nelson was an early adopter of the Harlem
Renaissance movement. Kate Chopin and Elizabeth Gaskell dared to explore themes
outside the strict social codes of their times. And Virginia Woolf was hugely
influential in both the feminist and modernist movements. From ‘The Manchester
Marriage’, in which a husband, supposedly drowned at sea, returns to find his
daughter, to the two sisters who are comically adrift after the death of their
domineering father in ‘The Daughters of the Late Colonel’, and a young girl who
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enlists the help of a sorceress to win back her boyfriend in ‘The Goodness of
Saint Rocque’, Standing Her Ground showcases nine groundbreaking women writers.
Sun Also Rises Ernest Hemingway 2014-05-22 Published in 1926 to explosive
acclaim, The Sun Also Rises stands as perhaps the most impressive first novel
ever written by an American writer. A roman à clef about a group of American
and English expatriates on an excursion from Paris's Left Bank to Pamplona for
the July fiesta and its climactic bull fight, a journey from the center of a
civilization spiritually bankrupted by the First World War to a vital, Godhaunted world in which faith and honor have yet to lose their currency, the
novel captured for the generation that would come to be called “Lost” the
spirit of its age, and marked Ernest Hemingway as the preeminent writer of his
time.
Children of Blood and Bone Tomi Adeyemi 2018-03-06 Zľie Adebola remembers when
the soil of Ors̐
ha hummed with magic. Burners ignited flames, Tiders beckoned
waves, and Zľie's Reaper mother summoned forth souls.
Sanditon Jane Austen 2021-06-08 Sanditon is an unfinished novel by the English
writer Jane Austen. In January 1817, Austen began work on a new novel she
called The Brothers, later titled Sanditon, and completed eleven chapters
before stopping work in mid-March 1817, probably because of her illness.
Classic Dog Stories Ned Halley 2020-09-17 From the grit of a frontier man’s
dog, from pampered lapdog to wayward mongrel, from faithful guard dog to strong
willed pet they’re all here in Classic Dog Stories – the perfect gift for dog
lovers everywhere. Part of the Macmillan Collector’s Library; a series of
stunning pocket size classics. These beautiful books make perfect gifts or a
treat for any book lover. This edition is edited by anthologist Ned Halley. In
this entertaining collection, dogs of all kinds are brought to life. Working
dogs, dogs who are mistreated by humans, dogs who save lives and the ones that
make us laugh; they all leap and bound on the page in stories by our most
accomplished writers, including Mark Twain, Virginia Woolf, Jack London and
Jerome K. Jerome.
Wuthering Heights Emily Bronte 2009-08-25 Against a background of English moors
in the eighteenth century, the lives of two families become intertwined through
marriage, passion, and the dominating force of a man called Heathcliff.
Poems for Love Gaby Morgan 2018-01-11 A complex and truly timeless emotion,
love – whether passion or heartbreak, infatuation or flirtation – has provoked
some of the greatest names in literature to write verse of outstanding beauty.
Part of the Macmillan Collector’s Library; a series of stunning, clothbound,
pocket sized classics with gold foiled edges and ribbon markers. These
beautiful books make perfect gifts or a treat for any book lover. This edition
features an introduction by bestselling author, and Romantic Novelist
Association prize-winner, Joanna Trollope. There has always been love, and we
have been writing poetry about it for over 4,000 years. From John Donne and
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William Shakespeare to Emily Dickinson and Christina Rossetti, the very best
classic love poetry is collected in this elegant anthology, Poems for Love.
That we still read and enjoy these heartfelt poems today is a testament both to
their individual genius, and to the enduring power of love.
A Wrinkle in Time Madeleine L'Engle 2019-07-18 A Wrinkle in Time is the winner
of the 1963 Newbery Medal. It was a dark and stormy night—Meg Murry, her small
brother Charles Wallace, and her mother had come down to the kitchen for a
midnight snack when they were upset by the arrival of a most disturbing
stranger. "Wild nights are my glory," the unearthly stranger told them. "I just
got caught in a downdraft and blown off course. Let me sit down for a moment,
and then I'll be on my way. Speaking of ways, by the way, there is such a thing
as a tesseract." A tesseract (in case the reader doesn't know) is a wrinkle in
time. To tell more would rob the reader of the enjoyment of Miss L'Engle's
unusual book. A Wrinkle in Time, winner of the Newbery Medal in 1963, is the
story of the adventures in space and time of Meg, Charles Wallace, and Calvin
O'Keefe (athlete, student, and one of the most popular boys in high school).
They are in search of Meg's father, a scientist who disappeared while engaged
in secret work for the government on the tesseract problem.
The Little Prince Antoine de Saint−Exupery 2021-08-31 The Little Prince and
nbsp;(French: and nbsp;Le Petit Prince) is a and nbsp;novella and nbsp;by
French aristocrat, writer, and aviator and nbsp;Antoine de Saint-Exupéry. It
was first published in English and French in the US by and nbsp;Reynal and amp;
Hitchcock and nbsp;in April 1943, and posthumously in France following the and
nbsp;liberation of France and nbsp;as Saint-Exupéry's works had been banned by
the and nbsp;Vichy Regime. The story follows a young prince who visits various
planets in space, including Earth, and addresses themes of loneliness,
friendship, love, and loss. Despite its style as a children's book, and
nbsp;The Little Prince and nbsp;makes observations about life, adults and human
nature. The Little Prince and nbsp;became Saint-Exupéry's most successful work,
selling an estimated 140 million copies worldwide, which makes it one of the
and nbsp;best-selling and nbsp;and and nbsp;most translated books and nbsp;ever
published. and nbsp;It has been translated into 301 languages and dialects. and
nbsp;The Little Prince and nbsp;has been adapted to numerous art forms and
media, including audio recordings, radio plays, live stage, film, television,
ballet, and opera.
Poems on Nature 2019-10-01
Portrait of a Novel: Henry James and the Making of an American Masterpiece
Michael Gorra 2012-08-27 A revelatory biography of the American master as told
through the lens of his greatest novel. Henry James (1843–1916) has had many
biographers, but Michael Gorra has taken an original approach to this great
American progenitor of the modern novel, combining elements of biography,
criticism, and travelogue in re-creating the dramatic backstory of James’s
masterpiece, Portrait of a Lady (1881). Gorra, an eminent literary critic,
shows how this novel—the scandalous story of the expatriate American heiress
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Isabel Archer—came to be written in the first place. Traveling to Florence,
Rome, Paris, and England, Gorra sheds new light on James’s family, the European
literary circles—George Eliot, Flaubert, Turgenev—in which James made his name,
and the psychological forces that enabled him to create this most memorable of
female protagonists. Appealing to readers of Menand’s The Metaphysical Club and
McCullough’s The Greater Journey, Portrait of a Novel provides a brilliant
account of the greatest American novel of expatriate life ever written. It
becomes a piercing detective story on its own.
Ulysses
Treasure Island Robert Louis Stevenson 2017-07-27 One of the best-loved
children’s stories of all time, Robert Louis Stevenson’s Treasure Island is a
thrilling tale of swashbuckling heroes and dastardly villains that continues to
enchant readers young and old. Part of the Macmillan Collector’s Library; a
series of stunning, clothbound, pocket-sized classics with gold foiled edges
and ribbon markers. These beautiful books make perfect gifts or a treat for any
book lover. This edition of Treasure Island is illustrated by H. M. Brock, with
an afterword by Sam Gilpin. When young Jim Hawkins finds a mysterious map in a
dead sailor’s sea trunk, it marks the start of a thrilling treasure hunt – and
a very dangerous adventure. Accompanied by the local doctor and squire, he sets
off on the high seas as a cabin-boy, determined to find the buried hoard. But
they are not alone in their quest, a band of pirates – led by the enigmatic,
one-legged Long John Silver – will stop at nothing to take back what they
believe is theirs.
Black Voices on Britain Hakim Adi 2022-09-15 A compelling anthology of Black
voices from England, America, Africa and the Caribbean, from people who lived,
worked, campaigned and travelled in Britain from the eighteenth to the early
twentieth century. Part of the Macmillan Collector’s Library; a series of
stunning, clothbound, pocket-sized classics with gold foiled edges and ribbon
markers. These beautiful books make perfect gifts or a treat for any book
lover. Professor Hakim Adi draws on a variety of published works in Black
Voices on Britain, all of which describe powerful experiences: James Gronniosaw
and his family endure poverty, illness and unemployment; Mary Prince is driven
out by her cruel owners and turns to London charities for help; Frederick
Douglass, on a lecture tour around Britain, reveals how the Christian clergy
built churches with slave-owners’ money; and William Wells Brown gives his
impressions of England as he travels around a country which welcomes him more
readily than America. These and other voices offer a fascinating and thoughtprovoking portrayal of Black experiences in Britain.
The Autobiography of an Ex-Colored Man James Weldon Johnson 2022-01-20 James
Weldon Johnson’s The Autobiography of an Ex-Colored Man is a powerful,
trailblazing novel that exposes the intricate relationship between race and
class in late nineteenth-century America. Complete & Unabridged. Part of the
Macmillan Collector’s Library; a series of stunning, clothbound, pocket-sized
classics with gold foiled edges and ribbon markers. These beautiful books make
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perfect gifts or a treat for any book lover. This edition is introduced by Dr
Sam Halliday. After losing his mother at a very young age, the narrator is
thrust from his comfortable, middle-class environment, afforded by his distant
but aristocratic father, into the wider world. His passion for music begins in
Georgia’s all-black church community and takes him from New York, where he
plays ragtime for a rich white gentleman, to the South, where he witnesses
lynchings and out of fear gives up his passion, as well as his race, to pass
for white. Relevant to this day, The Autobiography of an Ex-Colored Man is an
unflinching account of black experience in America.
Leaves of Grass Walt Whitman 2019-02-07 Leaves of Grass is Walt Whitman’s
glorious poetry collection, first published in 1855, which he revised and
expanded throughout his lifetime. It was ground-breaking in its subject matter
and in its direct, unembellished style. Part of the Macmillan Collector’s
Library; a series of stunning, clothbound, pocket sized classics with gold
foiled edges and ribbon markers. These beautiful books make perfect gifts or a
treat for any book lover. This edition is edited and introduced by Professor
Bridget Bennett. Whitman wrote about the United States and its people, its
revolutionary spirit and about democracy. He wrote openly about the body and
about desire in a way that completely broke with convention and which paved the
way for a completely new kind of poetry. This new collection is taken from the
final version, the Deathbed edition, and it includes his most famous poems such
as ‘Song of Myself’ and ‘I Sing the Body Electric’.
Poems for Travellers Various 2019-10-09 Poems for Travellers transports the
reader to lands far and near in the company of some of our greatest poets such
as Walt Whitman, John Keats and Christina Rossetti. Part of the Macmillan
Collector’s Library, a series of stunning, clothbound, pocket-sized classics
with gold-foiled edges and ribbon markers. These beautiful books make perfect
gifts or a treat for any book lover. As internationally acclaimed author Paul
Theroux writes in his introduction, ‘Here is a collection of travel poetry
composed by real travellers, weekending tourists, feverish fantasists,
bluffers, dreamers, brave adventurers and resolute stay-at-homes. It succeeds
in what poetry does best – inspires and consoles, reminds us of who we are,
where we’ve been, and where we might want to go next.’
Classic Cat Stories Becky Brown 2020-09-17 Cats, be they much loved pets or
inscrutable creatures, lend themselves to stories and literary invention. Part
of the Macmillan Collector’s Library; a series of stunning pocket size
classics. These beautiful books make perfect gifts or a treat for any book
lover. This edition is edited by anthologist, editor and literary agent Becky
Brown. Classic Cat Stories is a beautiful anthology that includes fairy tales
and fables from the likes of Rudyard Kipling and Charles Perrault as well as
comic tales from Saki and E. F. Benson. Cats, of course, have always had a dark
and mysterious side which is explored to chilling effect by the likes of Edgar
Allan Poe in The Black Cat and H. P. Lovecraft in The Cats of Ulthar. But above
all, we love them and you’ll find here stories about all kinds of cats that tug
at the heartstrings and which celebrate their curious ways.
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Dilla Time Dan Charnas 2022-02-01 A NEW YORK TIMES BEST SELLER "This book is a
must for everyone interested in illuminating the idea of unexplainable genius.”
—QUESTLOVE Equal parts biography, musicology, and cultural history, Dilla Time
chronicles the life and legacy of J Dilla, a musical genius who transformed the
sound of popular music for the twenty-first century. He wasn’t known to
mainstream audiences, even though he worked with renowned acts like D’Angelo
and Erykah Badu and influenced the music of superstars like Michael Jackson and
Janet Jackson. He died at the age of thirty-two, and in his lifetime he never
had a pop hit. Yet since his death, J Dilla has become a demigod: revered by
jazz musicians and rap icons from Robert Glasper to Kendrick Lamar;
memorialized in symphonies and taught at universities. And at the core of this
adulation is innovation: a new kind of musical time-feel that he created on a
drum machine, but one that changed the way “traditional” musicians play. In
Dilla Time, Dan Charnas chronicles the life of James DeWitt Yancey, from his
gifted childhood in Detroit, to his rise as a Grammy-nominated hip-hop
producer, to the rare blood disease that caused his premature death; and
follows the people who kept him and his ideas alive. He also rewinds the
histories of American rhythms: from the birth of soul in Dilla’s own “Motown,”
to funk, techno, and disco. Here, music is a story of Black culture in America
and of what happens when human and machine times are synthesized into something
new. Dilla Time is a different kind of book about music, a visual experience
with graphics that build those concepts step by step for fans and novices
alike, teaching us to “see” and feel rhythm in a unique and enjoyable way.
Dilla’s beats, startling some people with their seeming “sloppiness,” were
actually the work of a perfectionist almost spiritually devoted to his music.
This is the story of the man and his machines, his family, friends, partners,
and celebrity collaborators. Culled from more than 150 interviews about one of
the most important and influential musical figures of the past hundred years,
Dilla Time is a book as delightfully detail-oriented and unique as J Dilla’s
music itself.
Born Free Joy Adamson 2016-10-04 The classic story of Elsa the lioness and Joy
Adamson, the woman who cared for her.In 1960, Joy Adamson first introduced to
the world the story of her life alongside Elsa - the lioness she had rescued as
an orphaned cub and raised to adulthood at her home in Kenya. But, as Elsa had
been born free, Joy made the heartbreaking decision to return her to the
wild.Since the first publication of Born Free generations of readers have been
enchanted, inspired and moved by its uplifting charm and the remarkable
interaction between Joy and Elsa. Rediscover the original story in the words of
the woman who reared Elsa and walked with the lions. This Macmillan Collector's
Library edition also features an introduction by John Rendall, author of A Lion
Called Christian.Designed to appeal to the booklover, the Macmillan Collector's
Library is a series of beautiful gift editions of much loved classic titles.
Macmillan Collector's Library are books to love and treasure.
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